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Guelph Midwives is accepting applications for the position of  

                                     

                             New Registrant Midwife 
 
                              Start date: Summer – Fall 2025 
                             
We are a well-established, shared care practice with 15 midwives operating out of 
our new clinic location in the south end of Guelph, and our satellite clinic located 
in the heart of downtown Elora.  
 
Guelph is a vibrant university community with interesting arts, nature trails, 
excellent restaurants, and festivals. Elora is a stunning town known for its unique 
shops, pubs, the Elora Gorge, and scenic views of the Grand River. 
 
We strive to maintain a healthy, supportive workplace and all our midwives work 
within teams of varied caseloads and time on call. Our charting is done using 
Accuro EMR.  
 
We serve a diverse group of families in Guelph, Elora, and surrounding areas 
including the Mennonite community. We have hospital privileges at Guelph 
General Hospital and Groves Memorial Community Hospital in Fergus.   
 
We are seeking a New Registrant to join our team for the 2025-26 funding year 
pending approval. Please visit our website for more information about our two 
clinics, and feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 
www.guelphmidwives.com 
 
 

Please send your letter of interest and resume to: 
Email:  info@guelphmidwives.com 

.  
We thank all applicants for your interest. 

Only those candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 



 
 


